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	Please list noteworthy changes in the data set from last year:

Enrollment decline for the Fall 2005 continues (overall decline of 92 students 

(-7.9%) from Fall 2004) reflecting the local, regional and national trends in the technology sector.

	Please list the actions underway from the most recent program review recommendations:

Recommendation:  Set priorities for the dept;  identify and abandon less productive courses, programs and activities.
Action:  
1. The department has several efforts underway to review existing courses and, where significant content overlap occurs, consider combining and/or eliminating courses, e.g., CIS107 and CIS108 currently under revision, CIS110 and CIS111 were combined as CIS111 in the Fall 2005 quarter.  Other content areas, e.g., programming, are also being reviewed for potential changes.  

Recommendation:  Continue efforts to retain students.
Action:

1. Over the past year, CIS100 has matured into an effective course for first year students with excellent student evaluations and should yield greater student retention in the years ahead.  In addition to the assigned instructors, other faculty have participated in these courses, to improve students understanding of various courses and programs.  These efforts have been well received by students.

2. A concerted effort has been made, with faculty review and participation, to produce a planning guide that students will be familiar and can rely on;  this should improve students ability to plan effectively and reduce the cancellation of classes.




Please e-mail this completed form to sue.merrell@sinclair.edu by January 27, 2006.  Thank you.
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